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on the banks of history

ROAD CLOSURE

Farnsworth Road and River Road Intersection
Beginning Monday, October 7, 2024
For a period up to 14 Days

Beginning Monday, October 7, 2024, the intersection of Farnsworth Road and
River Road will be closed for waterline construction which is scheduled to last for
a period up to 14 days. Detour and road closure signage will be placed on
Farnsworth and River Roads to provide advance warning to drivers of the road
closure area. Drivers traveling south bound on Farnsworth Road should use the
Anthony Wayne Trail to access River Road north or south of the construction
area. Drivers turning left off the Waterville Bridge onto River Road will have
travel north on Mechanic Street to the Anthony Wayne Trail. Drivers traveling
northbound on River Road south of Farnsworth Road will have to take South Street
to the Anthony Wayne Trail. The area between the “half barricades”, such as at
Mechanic Street and River Road for example, to the actual closure barricades at
the intersection of Farnsworth and River Roads will be open to local traffic.
Signage will say: “Road Closed Ahead, Local Traffic Only”. The location of the
construction area and the detour and road closure signage is indicated on the
enclosed map. The City of Waterville apologizes for this temporary

inconvenience. If you have any questions, please contact the City office; (419)
878-8100.
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